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Date:  06/29/2015 
Product: Mono-Block Boilers 
From:  Marketing 
Title:  Product Retirement 
 
As previously communicated in February as part of preseason announcement, ECR will 
end production of the following boilers on 06/30/2015: 
 
• 95M model boilers 
• UB90-125; UB90-150; UB90-175 & UB90-200 Boilers 
 
Orders will continue to be taken until inventory is depleted.  Orders will be taken on a 
first come first served basis and customer service will confirm availability.  
 
Replacement parts will continue to be available to support servicing installed products. 
 
Production of UB90-50, UB90-75 & UB90-100 series boilers will not be affected and 
these models will continue to be offered.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Utica Boilers Representative or ECR 
Regional Sales Manager. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Don DeCarr 
Hydronic Product Manager 
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